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Financial Supervisory Commission

Cook Islands
P.O. Box 594, Avarua, Rarotonga     Phone: (682) 20798     Fax: (682) 29183
E-mail: Inquire@fsc.gov.ck
___________________________________________________________________________________

MEDIA RELEASE
Appointment of new FSC Commissioner
The Financial Supervisory Commission would like to announce that from 21 December 2015 Louise Wittwer will commence as the FSC’s new Commissioner.
The present Commissioner, Mr. Paul Heckles, has elected to return to the Isle of Man after finishing his three year employment contract with the FSC. The Commission is happy to announce that the FSC’s current Deputy Commissioner, Louise Wittwer, will take over in the role on his departure. Louise has been with the Commission since August 2009 and brings with her a wealth of experience.
The Commissioner of the Financial Supervisory Commission, Mr Paul Heckles stated:-

“I have had a wonderful three years with the Commission and living in Rarotonga. I will be taking back with me to the Isle of Man many happy memories. The chief memory amongst them will be how friendly and helpful everyone has been and the professionalism of the FSC staff. I know I leave them in good hands with Louise and I am very pleased that my Deputy of three years succeeds me and there will be continuity.”
Louise Wittwer said:-

“I have thoroughly enjoyed my tenure as Deputy Commissioner and am very excited to be stepping up to the Commissioner post, come the end of this year.  It is particularly rewarding to have the opportunity to lead an organisation where no day is the same and the challenges are continually changing.  I am most grateful for the support of the excellent team of staff we have here at the Commission.”  Louise said “I will be sad to see Paul Heckles depart our beautiful shores as he has been both a pleasure to work for and a real asset to the Commission.  I know I join with our staff and Board in wishing Paul and Susie all the very best for their return to the UK”.
Note to Editors
Louise Wittwer is a NZ Chartered Accountant, US Certified Fraud Examiner and a member of the NZ Institute of Management.  She spent several years with Audit New Zealand, and forensic accounting firms in London and Wellington, before moving to the Cooks Islands in 2002.  Louise was General Manager of Cook Islands Trust Corporation for her initial three years in Rarotonga before joining the Cook Islands Audit Office as their Audit Advisor in 2005.  She joined the Financial Supervisory Commission as Manager Offshore Services in 2009 and was promoted to Deputy Commissioner in 2012.
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